
        
 
 Mothers Union Members and friends met at the Bowling Green pub for their annual 
 lunch out. Annie Lane opened the social with a warm welcome especially to the friends who 
 joined us and shared the sad news of the passing of Averil's husband Tony and the date of 
 his funeral. She led us into prayer and hoped that we would enjoy the fellowship with one 
 another. 
 
 Meals were enjoyed and Subs collected during the time together. 
 
 Heather Shackleton distributed the programme for 2020. 
 
 Chris Cooke presented Rose Evans with flowers and a voucher, bought with monies  
 collected from members in gratitude for all the work Rose had carried out whilst leading the 
 branch. Chris explained that as Rose has stepped down, the branch will be run by the 
 committee, sharing and helping one another with the organisation of  the meetings. 
 
 Notices were given to remind members that our next meeting is on Thursday 13th February 
 2pm to be held at Annie Lane's house, the theme being 'A hat with a story'. Members were 
 asked to bring any memoires with them to share on the day. 
 
 Anyone welcome 
 Blessings 
 Annie Lane 
 Treasurer and Secretary 
 Southam Mothers' Union 
    


